
December 18, 2007
 
 
Dear Friends, 
Thank you so much for your kind generosity and caring hearts. Thank you so much for your kind generosity and caring hearts.  We have had a 
phenomenal year of giving!   Please give yourselves a huge round of applause, 
you deserve that and more.   All of you went above and beyond the call of duty in 
helping our families this year. The toys, clothing, bikes, TVs, games, dolls, etc. 
were fantastic. The smiles and tears of joy on the kid's faces were priceless. Just 
seeing all of their excitement was a Christmas Gift within itself. I truly appreciate 
each and everyone of you and look forward to working with you next year.
  
We the team here at Our Youth, Inc. and Nor Enterprises sincerely extend our 
gratitude.   Because of you our Holiday Season has been great! 
 
May God Bless You and Yours Throughout The Christmas Season and The New 
Year. 
 
WWe Love You,
 
Norman Oliver and The Team 


